
REGISTRATION OPENS! 
Registration will open on June 10th for current students and June 
15th for all new students. Registration will be accessed through 
out website triplepointedanceacademy.com. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to us through email 
info@triplepointedanceacademy.com or call us at 919-292-0338. 

We still have some availability in the 
following summer camps…..

Superhero Camp: July 11th- July 15th — 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM 
— Rising Kindergartens through Fifth Grade ( separated by age 
for activities) $175 for the week. Call or email to register! 

Circus Carnival Camp: June 20th-June 24th — 9:00 AM - 
12:00 PM— Rising Kindergartens through Fifth Grade 
( separated by age for activities) $175 for the week. Call or email 
to register! 

Dancing Through the Genres:  June 20th- June 24th — 
5:30pm- 8:00pm. Will be separated by skill level to work on 
different styles. Call or email to register!

Introducing our 
new staff member 

Kirby Forbes 

We are so excited to add Kirby 
Forbes to our team. She is a 

life long friend that has always 
felt like family to us so it is only 

fitting for her to be a part of 
our TPDA family! We grew up 

dancing with Kirby and danced 
with her in college at Meredith. 
She received a minor in Dance 

Studies at Meredith and has 
had experience teaching in 
several dance studios in the 

surrounding area. Before 
moving to Sanford, and 

becoming a teacher at Lee 
County High School, she 

worked for all three of 
Orlando’s major theme parks: 

Disney, Universal, and Sea 
World. 
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